
    
 
   Briefs from the March 20, 2023 
  Meeting of the College Council 
 

 
 

Operational Assembly:  Kurian Tharakunnel provided these highlights from the March 
Operational Assembly.  Continuing Education is planning for summer camps.  Career Services 
will be hosting a Career Fair on April 4.  The Graduation Fair will be held March 21 and 22.  
Finance is working on projections for the FY 24 capital project list, and personnel budgets are 
being completed by cost center managers.  Technology continues with several projects, 
including the changeover from WebAdvisor to Self-Service.  Several Women’s History Month 
events are planned, including in the PDC and the Library.   
 
AVP Michael Garrity will present advance information on the portal experience at the next 
Administrators Meeting and he will be invited to College Council as well.  Career Services will 
also be invited to College Council to share the new things happening in that area.   
 
 
Academic Senate:  Because of Spring Break last week, the Academic Senate is not meeting until 
tomorrow.  Michael Flaherty will report to Council in April on the March and April Senate meetings.   
 
 
College Council Membership:  As some College Council representatives conclude their terms, 
changes may occur in reps for Business Services & Technology and Classified staff.  
Hector Hernandez will remain on College Council as the Mid-Management rep for a three-year 
term, FY 24-26.  Annual changes could occur in Faculty reps, depending on the Academic Senate 
Chair elections, and the Student rep also changes annually.   
 
 
Next Meeting:  College Council will next meet on Monday, April 17, 2023. 
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